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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

he meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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December 2024 

Tues 3 Y6 SATs Presentation 3.15pm 

 DST Parent Sessions 9-11am 

 Flu Vaccine 

Wed 4 Y5 Liturgical Dance Performance 2.40pm 

Fri 6  Christmas Fayre 3.30pm 

Mon 9 Nativity 2pm 

Tues 10 Nativity 2pm 

Thurs 12 Carol Concert 9.30am 

Fri 13 Carol Concert 9.30am 

 Uniform Sale 3pm 

Thurs 19 Christmas Dinner and  

Christmas Jumper Day 

Handwriting tip of the Week 

To support our whole school focus of 

developing handwriting, we will take a break 

from Word of the Week for a little while 

and instead have a handwriting tip which will 

help you support your child’s writing at 

home. 

 

When writing any lower case letter, the 

pencil always starts on the line. 
 

 

Mark 12:28-34  
 

‘Love the lord your God with all your heart.’ 

Girls Football 

Our Year 5 and 6 Girls Football team have been in 

action in recent weeks. Check out our website to 

find out how they got on. 
 

 

Attendance 

Our new attendance policy is available to 

read on our website. A big well done to 

Year 6 St Cecilia who continue to top the 

attendance leaderboard with 96.6% 

attendance. 

Building Independence – The 5Bs 

We have been working on building pupils’ 

independence in class, particularly around what to 

do when they are finding their work tricky. We 

have introduced the 5Bs to empower them to find 

their own solutions before reaching out to an 

adult. 
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